
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 2:57 PM
Subject: NSCA Community Update - March 4, 2025

Niguel Shores Community Association 

Community Update – March 4, 2025 
For the most up to date information visit:  niguelshores.org 

 

Town Hall Meeting: GoAccess Presentation & Q&A 

We’ve obviously seen a lot of discussion about the new gate access system, and we understand that 
change comes with questions. To provide clarity and ensure everyone has a full understanding of how 
the new system works, we are hosting a Town Hall Meeting on Friday, March 14th, at 6:00 PM in 
the Community Center. 

Alex Harding, CEO and Founder of GoAccess, will be presenting the system in detail and will be 
available to answer any questions you may have. This is a great opportunity to hear directly from the 
source, see how the system will enhance security and convenience, and get all of your concerns 
addressed. 

We encourage all residents to attend and be part of the conversation. Looking forward to seeing you 
there! 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83976828330?pwd=gRw0VcEjaKiAKX8uBbKHZg0d2auW3F.1 
 
Meeting ID: 839 7682 8330 

Passcode: 669684 

 
 
South Coast Water District Testing – Community Center Temporary Closure 
 
The Community Center including the pool, spa, locker rooms, clubhouse, pickleball courts and tennis 
courts will be closed from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. on Tuesday, March 11, 2025.  South Coast Water 
District is scheduled to do a cross-connection test of the office/clubhouse potable water system.  The 
water will be shut off to all clubhouse/office facilities during this timeframe.  The facility will reopen 
once the testing process is complete. 
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